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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you had an enjoyable summer and are looking forward to an exciting academic year, especially 
during this 75th anniversary year of the institution.  
 
I am thrilled to welcome you back to campus after a particularly productive summer. As you know, we 
have been working for many years to make this a safer and more pedestrian campus by replacing the 
parking lot between Wick and Duns Scotus with a traditional college quad. Parking would be relocated to 
lots in the new (Getzville) part of campus. Thanks to several generous donors, this dream is finally going 
to become a reality. Two new parking lots and a connecting roadway have been completed this summer, 
and a third lot and the quad (officially called the Daemen Public Square) will be completed next summer. 
I want to thank Lori Zimpfer and Don Phillips for thei


